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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 12:51 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Shasta Prep


One thing to maybe be ready to jump in on (if we get that far):


Rec's comment in the winter minimum flows section regarding ramping rates, and why 2750 reduction over 4


months is "rapid".



